
 

 
2 October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have some useful 'How To' Guides on our website including guides on how to log in 
to Arbor (for both parents and students) and Sparx Maths. Please CLICK HERE to access 
them. 
 
You can also find copies of all Emails Sent Home HERE and dates for your diary in 
the Calendar HERE. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/support/useful-how-to-guides/
https://carringtonschool.org/contact/emails-home/
https://carringtonschool.org/info/calendar/

